Mike Knepp
Culver, Oregon
Resident within existing District Two.

Breaking up the Deschutes Basin into multiple or even two different districts would be unwise from a
geographic standpoint.

The maps developed from the democratic suggestions just encourage a super-majority at the national
level. We have a 4:1, not 3:2, or even under the current guidance it looks like our Oregon State
Legislator is fearful of actually representing our great state in a way that would appear fair.

It dilutes every possible change and looks unfair.

| am saying this as a democrat who feels that both Greg and now Cliff are the best for our local resource
management questions, not splitting the Hwy 97 corridor up.

| hope fairness and our future 10 years of the district maps will represent the people of Oregon.

With all inmind,
Mike

Live with an attitude of reverence for yourself and others, you will be healthier, happier and more
effective.



